
  

 DAILY BULLETIN  

Williamsville Junior High                   “Home of the Bee Bees”                         December 21, 2016 

 

Menu 

 

Wednesday:  BBQ Rib Sandwich 

Thursday, January 5:  Taco Quesadillas 

Friday, January 6:  Cheese Pizza   

 

Miscellaneous 

 

Pledge of Allegiance Schedule:  Schedule of participants: 

Wednesday:  Olivia Gladden 

If you have any questions or concerns, please let the office know. 

*Please come to the office after you’re released from the gym at 8:15 and have stopped at your 

locker. You can report to your first hour class after the pledge.   

 

Fine Arts News 

 
Boppin' Bee Bees:  Come to the chorus room at 11:00 to get ready to perform for the 6th grade lunch 

shift.  Your second performance will be at 12:30 for the 5th graders. Again, meet in the choir room. 

 

The following students need to see Ms. Havens today about the Scholastic Art Awards: 

Katrina Johnson, Malaysia Moore, Ellie Roth, Will Budinger, Zowee Eisenbrandt, Olivia Miller, 

 Mikenna Walls, Natalie Lutz, Caroline Lorton, Dilyn Maggio, and Katie Kennedy 

 

Athletics 
 

Volleyball:  Volleyball schedule~  

Thursday, January 5:  Mandatory parent meeting at 5:30 in the Jr. High Cafeteria. 

 

Schedule of Game Workers 

 

Date/Time/Event Tickets Scoreboard Score 
Book 

 Concession 
Workers 

Adult 
Concession 
Supervisor 

January 9 
VB 6, 7, & 8 

5:00 p.m. 

 D. 
McQuality 

J. 
Thomas 

Libero 
Tracker: 

G. 
McCall 

Please sign 
up with a 7

th
 

grade 
teacher 

 

January 10 
VB 6, 7, & 8 

5:00 p.m. 

 D. 
McQuality 

J. 
Thomas 

Libero 
Tracker: 

G. 
McCall 

Please sign 
up with a 
7th grade 
teacher 

 

January 17 
VB 6, 7, & 8 

5:00 p.m. 

D. 
McQuality 

N. Moss  Libero 
Tracker: 

G. 
McCall 

Please sign 
up with a 
7th grade 
teacher 

 

January 19 
BBB 7 & 8 
5:00 p.m. 

D. 
McQuality 

S. 
Henderson 

J. 
Thomas 

 H. Gerding, 
C. Young, 

and E. 
Gettleman 

 



  

January 23 
BBB 6

th
 A & B 

6:00 p.m. 

D. 
McQuality 

S. 
Henderson 

J. 
Thomas 

 S. James  

 

 
 

HAVE A GREAT BREAK!!! 

 

SEE YA NEXT YEAR!!! 

 

 
 


